PICKLEBALL BOARD MEETING MINUTES    JULY 18, 2022

ATTENDEES: 
Rich Loose, Greg Krier, Jane Jakubec, David O’Bryan, Janice Vaplon, Lisa Penton

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from the June 2022 meeting.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Report was given by Jane Jakubec. We currently have $12,579.50 in our combined accounts. We had $140 in income which was the addition of 7 new members. 

MEMBERSHIP:
We currently have 156 paid members. 1 free member.

FALL TOURNAMENT:
Greg scheduled a meeting with Janice for Monday, July 25th @ 5:30 to make tournament plans. Jim will be notified of this as he was absent from the meeting. 

SATURDAY STRUCTURED PLAY;
Discussion took place regarding  signing up  for Saturday Structured Play. How many can one person sign up? Are guests allowed at Saturday Structured Play? Reminding players to take their name off if they have decided not to play that Saturday.

The following was the Board’s decision:
SATURDAY STRUCTURED PLAY 
Guests are allowed to play ONLY if there are open spaces. Guests may come but with the knowledge they will ONLY get to place if there is an open space. You may not sign up a guest on SignUpGenius. 
Sign up is for Club members.

IMPLEMENTATION:
The decision to move to only allowing one additional signup for Structured Play is pending research into SignUpGenius capabilities .

ITEMS FROM THE BOARD:
Sign up Genius will be changed to reflect Saturday Structured Play 9:30-11:00am. It had not been changed yet.

The idea of a back board being installed for practice was discussed. It was decided to table this discussion until Jim Cooney returned.

The benches are a very nice addition to our courts and much appreciated. Thank you to Clint Haxton  and Holly Swaby for these benches.

